Martina Robinson

From:

Sent: 08 October 2021 14:50

To: ENC PLANNING
'Mark Firmin'

Subject: RE: Planning Application NE/21/01501/FUL

Dear sirs

Thank you for your correspondence in relation to the above application. I can confirm I am happy with the amended description.

Kind regards

lan

Ian Ashworth Director i-lid Design Ltd

www.i-lid.co.uk

From: planning@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk <planning@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 08 October 2021 14:29

To: info@i-lid.co.uk

Subject: Planning Application NE/21/01501/FUL

Please find attached correspondence regarding the above planning application submitted to North Northampton shire Council Thrapston Office.

Find out all the latest information on coronavirus (COVID-19) — including symptoms, how to avoid spreading germs and the dedicated 111 online coronavirus service — by visiting http://nhs.uk/coronavirus

Warning: Although East Northamptonshire Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this e-mail, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this e-mail or attachments.

This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Please do not forward without consideration of the origins of the email and any data included within. Please note that this and any responses to this email may be subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000/Data Protection Act 2018.

Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail do not necessarily represent those of East Northamptonshire Council and are not to be relied upon without subsequent written confirmation by an authorised representative.

If you are not the addressee any disclosure, reproduction, distribution, forwarding or other dissemination or use is

strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error please notify the council's Data Protection Officer via DP@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk

East Northamptonshire Council takes the protection of your personal data seriously. Full details can be found in the council's Privacy Statement

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a leader in email security and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security awareness training, web security, compliance and other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and small organizations from malicious activity, human error and technology failure; and to lead the movement toward building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website.